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October 31, 1979

B 3 o .- T
Caralina'Powgr;& Light Company

.
{2
.2

Mr. James P. O'Reilly

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II

101 Marietta Street, Northwest

Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:
In reference to your letter of October 22, 1979, referring to
RII: JRH 50-400/79-19, 50-401/79-19, 50-402/79-18, 50-403/79-18, the
inspection report for the September 18-21, 1979, Shearon Harris Nuclear
Power Plant visit has been reviewed and found to contain no proprietary
information. .
Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Yours very truly,

. 3 (S

P, W. Ho
Vice President
Technical Services
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cc: Mr. J. A. Jones
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